
October 10, 2022 

 

Dear Family & Friends, 

After many weeks with no Covid-19 issues, we unfortunately have to report two confirmed cases 

amongst staff members. We have initiated twice weekly testing and have returned to N95 masks 

to be worn by staff, volunteers and visitors. Thus far the testing has not revealed any additional 

cases. 

Thank you for your continued prayers. 

Gratefully in Prayer, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 

 


